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Near Sujawal Chowk Halepota House Street Tando Muhammad Khan

District Office Tando Muhammad Khan

Date: 13 July 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter of recommendation for Mr. Sarfraz Hyder Korejo. I have known Sarfraz for two
years as his direct manager. We are working on a World Bank-funded project of 2.1 million

resilient houses in Sindh.

Mr. Sarfraz is a highly motivated and qualified professional with experience in the technical
aspects of construction. At the time we began working together, I am in charge of our Project
Management department, and Sarfraz is the lead engineer for our sustainable and resilient
housing initiative. He has a unique ability to bridge the gap between technical design and
practical implementation. He collaborated effectively with all team members and consistently
ensured that our project objectives were met with a focus on quality and sustainability.

Mr. Sarfraz joined our company into a leadership position. He quickly became an expert in our
construction practices and a key facilitator in our project planning mectings. He is now entrusted
with various critical responsibilities, including overseeing the integration of resilient practices

and ensuring compliance with environmental standards.

Mr. Sarfraz is a results-driven professional who implemented our strategies with precision and
dedication. As a senior manager, I would happily have him back in my organization any time due
to his strategic thinking, attention to detail, and innovative approach to construction challenges.
He truly has a strong understanding of sustainable development and resilient housing. I highly

recommend Sarfraz for any future endeavors.
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Jaleelullah Khokhar z3
District Programme Officer £5 S
National Rural Support Programme 78

Email: jaleelullah.khokhar@nrsp.org.pk

Sincerely,


https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download

